
         

April 30, 2012  

Ms. Ulli Watkiss 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2   

Dear Ms. Watkiss,  

I am submitting this second Administrative Inquiry (under Municipal Code S27-61) to seek information on 
the establishment of Citizen Committees.  I am requesting a response from the Mayor regarding the 
report he was directed to bring to Council at the May 17, 2011 City Council meeting:  

EX 5.3: 9 - Motion to Refer Motion moved by Councillor Giorgio Mammoliti (Amended) 
That City Council refer the following motions to the Mayor for consideration and report  
back to City Council at its meeting scheduled for July 12, 2011:  

The Mayor did not report back to Council at the July 12, 2011 City Council meeting. When questioned, 
Councillor Mammoliti stated the report would be coming to the September 2011 meeting. At the 
September 21, 2011 City Council meeting I questioned the Mayor to the status of this report, however no 
response was given.  When I presented my first administrative inquiry in this regards, the Mayor wrote in 
his reply dated October 22, 2011 that he expected a report would be submitted to Council on February 6, 
2012.  Again, this did not occur.  I have requested this information at several City Council meetings 
following this date, and still have not received an answer.  I would request an answer to the following 
questions:  

1) What is the status of this report?  

2) When will this report be submitted to City Council?  

3)  When will the Citizen Committees consisting of the Toronto Cycling Advisory Committee, the City of 
Toronto French Committee, the Creative Cultural Advisory Committee, the Parks Conservancy Task 
Force, the Nathan Phillips Square Revitalization Community Advisory Group, the Toronto Pedestrian 
Committee, the Anti-Gridlock Task Force, the Access and Equity Committee, the Task Force to Bring 
Back the Don, and the Children's Services Advisory Committee be formed?  

Best regards,      

Sarah Doucette 
Councillor, Ward 13 


